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						April 19th 1939




Mr. J. O’Connor,

[redacted]


Dear Mr. O’Connor,
		I have arranged to go out to Mr. Andrews’ place,
4, Lindisfarne Rd., S.W. 20., on next Tuesday, April 25th at
				       him
8 p.m. to have a chat with / about a branch in Wimbledon.
Mr. Andrews says that he will get Mr. McGinn to attend so I
wonder if you can manage to come along also.  Give me a ring
or drop me a note if you can.

				All the best.

					Yours faithfully,


					Organising Secretary of the
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League



